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October 2022 
 

Switching to School Spider 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you for your support in switching to School Spider for our Parents’ Evenings booking system. 
We appreciate the positive feedback received on the School Spider functionality. 
 
We are now looking forward to the next step in switching all communications over to School Spider. 
With this in mind, we’d like to encourage you to download the free School Spider app, as the app 
can send push notifications to your mobile phone. During the next two months, we will migrate all 
communications to School Spider, and move away from Teachers2Parents. 

 
If you have any queries about the above, please contact the school office directly via email. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
HUNTINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL OFFICE 
admin@huntington.cheshire.sch.uk 
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